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16 March 2015 
 
 
 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
AUCKLAND UNITARY PLAN INDEPENDENT HEARING PANEL - INDEPENDENT 
LEGAL ADVICE SOUGHT ON FRAMEWORK PLANS 
 
The Auckland Unitary Plan Independent Hearing Panel has sought independent legal 
advice on the vires of the Unitary Plan provisions for Framework Plans and the 
advice can is attached for your information. 
 
The panel extends an opportunity for parties to provide written correspondence in 
relation to this independent legal advice and this must be received by this office no 
later than Friday, 27 March 2015.  Any correspondence received will be placed on 
the website.   
 
In the event that written correspondence is received, a judicial conference on this 
matter will be held on Monday, 13 April 2015 at 2.00pm in the Environment Court, 
hearing room 2.01, level 2, 41 Federal Street, Auckland CBD.  If you intend to attend 
this judicial conference, can you please rsvp to Julie McKee no later than Thursday, 
2 April 2015. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie McKee 
Team Leader Unitary Plan Hearings  
 


